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Proposed Provincial Planning Statement 
 

On May 18, 2023 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council refer the report dated April 13, 2023 from the Commissioner of Corporate 

Services and Chief Planner to Committee of the Whole on June 15, 2023 to allow 

time to consider local municipal input. 

2. The Regional Chair write to the Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing to request 

additional time to respond to Environmental Registry of Ontario posting #019-6813. 
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